
Water Volleyball 
    
    Happy New Year 2019.   Our club is gearing up for another great year.  The new 
Steering Committee members are in place and already busy planning events and 
programs.  Many thanks to the SC members Sandy Manildi, Elaine Kalani, and 
Marianne Crosby, who are being recognized for their strong dedication.    
    Our competitive ladies recently tried out the new woman’s net height which is 
6-7 inches shorter than the regular net.  That improvement will make a huge 
difference.  Friday night games are available starting at 5:20 PM-8:05 PM.  Please 
check the schedule regarding the different time slots.   
    Club emails will give members any changes and special announcements.  
Questions can be directed to the Steering Committee using this email address 
sclhwatervolleyball@gmail.com. 
    See you in the water! 
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